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“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

On Friday, September 28th, Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. hosted its Fall Fundraiser Boat Cruise at 
the National Harbor in Fort Washington, Maryland. The three hour boat cruise on the Potomac was a time of 
fellowship with fun, food and entertainment for board members, staff, family and friends. Mr. Sean Sarvis, 
Chrsitian Comedian, was the featured guest entertainer. 
 
Stoddard extends much appreciation and gratitue to the many corporate sponsors and supporters of this 
privately chartered fun-filled event. All proceeds and monetary donations assist in the funding of Stoddard’s 
programs and services for our residents. The “Sail With Us” Stoddard Event raised over $38,000. 

Stoddard’s“Sail With Us”  Boat Cruise 

 

https://sailwithstoddard2018.shutterfly.com/_/marquee?content=sailwithstoddard2018.222.1


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

2018 Fall Fundraiser “Sail With Us” Boat Cruise Continued 

 

To See More Photos, Visit: https://sailwithstoddard2018.shutterfly.com/ 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Sharing success of programs with our communities in order to encourage confidence  

in sustaining repetitive support, growth and utilization of services 

To make a donation, please visit:  

www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org/donate.php 

Designation Numbers:  

9672 & 9673 

Designation Number:  

94544/74410 

https://sailwithstoddard2018.shutterfly.com/
http://www.stoddardbaptisthome.com/donate.php


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

Stoddard will be hosting a pilgrimage to the Holy Land in 2019 

 

March 5 - 14, 2019 

 

To reserve a copy of your brochure, please contact: 

 Ms. Keisha M. Clark @ (202) 328-7400 extension 1316 or  

via email @ kclark@sbhfdc.org  

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Building strong finances through efficient practice, adequate reserves and fundraising 

2018 Fall Fundraiser “Sail With Us” Boat Cruise Continued 

 

To See More Photos, Visit: https://sailwithstoddard2018.shutterfly.com/ 

mailto:kclark@sbhfdc.org
https://sailwithstoddard2018.shutterfly.com/


Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. is pleased to announce its management of The Marigold at 11th 
Street Assisted Living, which was effective on August 31, 2018. As an extension of providing and supporting 
nursing care and housing for the aging population, Stoddard is proud to partner with The Marigold.  
 

The goal is to provide caring services so that every resident ages in place with dignity. The staff, under the 
leadership of Ms. Sharon Brooks, Administrator, aims to create an environment in which every resident can 
continue to feel independent and retain a sense of privacy.  

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

SBHF Begins Management of the Marigold A. L. Facility 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST GLOBAL CARE 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

An “End of Summer Blast” was 
held on Thursday, September 27th. 

The residents enjoyed dinner, 
prizes and a featured magician.  

 
(Pictured left is the magician and  
Scena Plenty from the Activities 

Department).  

The “Ladies Club 
Chill Out” was held on 
Thursday, September 

13th. The ladies (as well 
as some men invited) 

enjoyed a good time of 
fun, food, fellowship 

and music.  

A brand new program has been 
coordinated where residents 
and staff come together as a 
group to highlight entertainers 
who have made an impact in  

the music industry. 
 

On Friday, September 28th, 
James Brown was celebrated 

with a special guest… who sang 
songs from Mr. James Brown’s 

extensive catalog.  

 

 



HIGHLIGHTS at STODDARD BAPTIST NURSING HOME 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Fourth of July Cookout 

Red Hat Tea 

Stoddard’s “Looking at You” 
Program sponsored a  

“Community Tea” 
on Saturday, September 29th  
to connect the community with 

the facility. The theme was 
“Hands Within Reach”. 

 
Shown at right are: 

Mrs. Lutricia Quarles, Director or 
Cosmetology (left); Community 
Guest (center) and Mrs. Remy 
Johnson, Administrator. (right) 

 

 

 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Stoddard at the Marigold at 11th Street Assisted Living 

Marigold Resident Profile 

Ms. Gloria Feeney 

Ms. Gloria Feeney is a native Washingtonian. She has 
been a resident  at the Marigold since 2015  Ms. Feeney 
likes to take long walks around the neighborhood where 
she admires the beautiful flowers and plants.  
 
When she is not enjoying the outdoors, Ms. Feeney can 
be found drawing, reading or watching the local news. 
She takes pride in her vast  knowledge of local and world 
events  and likes to share it with staff and her peers.  
 
Ms. Feeney is an extensive international traveler and has 
visited several countries, such as China, France, Russia, 
Germany, Spain and Hawaii, to name a few. She also 
enjoys going out on field trips and meeting new people. 
She has a passion for playing table tennis and wishes 
that one day she will be able to play again. 

Stoddard at the Marigold is a District of Columbia Housing Authority Assisted Living Residence located at 
2905 11th N.W., Washington, D.C. It is the first public housing assisted living In the District of Columbia. Our 
mission is to provide quality care and service  to the vulnerable seniors in a caring, loving homelike 
environment and to prevent a premature admission  to the nursing home. 
 
The facility is a 15 one bedroom private apartment completed with a full bathroom and kitchenette. Admission 
to the facility is voluntary. Residents are able to maintain an optimal level of independence with minimal 
assistance while aging in place with dignity. 
 
We offer a wide variety of services to our residents. Amenities and services include, but are not limited to, 
assistance with medication, assistance with personal care and hygiene, in-house healthcare practitioner 
services and coordination of physician and pharmacy services. We also assist in arrangement of 
transportation to outside medical appointments. Each unit is equipped with an emergency call response 
system with access to 24-hour staff.  We provide three nutritious meals daily plus 2 snacks. In addition, we 
offer cultural, spiritual, social and educational programs. 
 
To be eligible for this program, one must be a U.S. Citizen, District of Columbia resident or public housing 
authority resident who requires assistance with activities of daily living. In addition, one must be eligible and 
certify for Medicaid and agree to a criminal background check.  
 
For more information about the services and to schedule a tour, contact the facility at 202-671-6553 and/or 
visit: www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org. 

http://www.stoddardbaptistfoundation.org


“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

“Stoddard Lives: Stoddard Live!” Radio One Broadcast 

On Tuesday, August 28th, Mr. Sean Sarvis, Christian Comedian, was the radio guest for the “Stoddard Lives: 
Stoddard Live!” Radio One Broadcast on WYCB 1340 AM, where Mr. Steve Nash serves as the radio host 
every Tuesday at 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. Mr. Sarvis was also the featured entertainer for Stoddard’s “Sail With 
Us” Boat Cruise on Friday, September 28th at the National Harbor in Fort Washington, Maryland. 

Above: Pictured are Mr. Sean Sarvis 
(left) and Mr. Steve Nash (right) 

during the radio broadcast. 

Mr. Steve Nash and Mr. Sean Sarvis 

“Stoddard Lives: Stoddard Live!”  
Radio One Broadcast 

Every Tuesday @ 10:00 - 11:00 a.m. 
Steve Nash, Radio Host 

 

 
 

Listen via live radio WYCB 1340 AM  
or 

live stream web link:  

https://myspiritdc.com/listen-live/ 
or 

Facebooklive@stevienash 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

September - Jamie Garcia, 

Admissions Coordinator 

SBGC CECA Award Winners - July, August, September 2018 

July - George Busey, III, 

Therapeutic Activities Specialist 

August - Bernadette Legget, 

Unit Clerk 

https://myspiritdc.com/listen-live/


SBNH CECA Award Winners - July, August 2018 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

August - Protus Tumenta, Resident Clinical Coordinator 

July - Officer Oscar Ventura,Security Officer, Revel Security 

The CECA Foundation was established to celebrate caregiver excellence, and promote quality patient care by 
providing healthcare institutions with the funding, tools and best practices to recognize their outstanding 
caregivers. Stoddard is honored to have the CECA Foundation as a partner in our mission. 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Dr. Isidore Zaiderman’s Retirement Tribute 

Dr. Isidore Zaiderman has retired after 46 years of podiatry care beginning at Stoddard Baptist 
Nursing Home and later extended to Stoddard Baptist Global Care. On Wednesday, August 22nd, 
Stoddard Baptist Home Foundation, Inc. hosted a retirement celebration was held in his honor at 
Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home. Guests included his family, board members, former/current staff, 
residents and Mrs. Gloria Anderson Ducker, former President and CEO. 
 
The newly appointed podiatrists that will continue podiatry services for Stoddard’s residents are Dr. 
D’Wayne Tupper and Dr. Charles A. Raugh. 

Forming and maintaining profound, trustful and sustainable relationships 

. 

 
 
 
 
 



“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

Chinese Delegation Visit 

Delegates from Hangzhou Municipal 
Civil Affairs Bureau, China, visted 
Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home on 
September 13th to discuss Stoddard’s 
social services and volunteer program.  

Pictured with the delegates are Remy 
Johnson, Administrator; Robin Von 
Der Pool, Volunteer/Community 
Liaison; Lawrenta Okojie, RN and Dee 
Akinrinsola, Director of Nursing. 

Board’s Corner 

The following Board Members celebrated their birthday during this third quarter of 2018: 

Mr. Bob Davis 
July 15th 

Mr. Thedford Collins 
September 12th 

Minister Binkley Garrison 
September 16th 

Mrs. Phyllis Brown 
September 9th 

Rev. Aubrey Lewis 
September 12th 

Dr. Lennox Graham 
September 18th 

Rev. Dr. James Terrell 
September 29th 

Upcoming Community Events 

Annual SBH Day  

Monday, November 19, 2018 

Time: 1:00 p.m.  
Location:  

Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church 
4611 Sheriff Road, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20019 

 

(Hosted by the Missionary Baptist Ministers’  

Conference of Washington, D.C. & Vicinity) 

Annual SBHF Holiday Open House  

Friday, December 14, 2018 

Time: 5:00 - 8:00 p.m.  
Location:  

Stoddard Baptist Nursing Home 
1818 Newton Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20010 

“To form and sustain safe, viable and caring communities for those in need”. 

Instituting innovative and engaging support services that will help  

people thrive in their place of community 

 

PESH Soft Ground Breaking 

On Friday, July 27th, the Presidential Estates of Sycamore Hill (PESH) Board Members and Stoddard’s 
Executive Team hosted a “Pre-Ground Breaking Dedication and Blessing Ceremony” for the upcoming  
construction building and development of Sycamore Hill Assisted Living. The facility is located at 3911 
Lottsford Vista Road in Mitchellville, Maryland. The future site will consist of 78 beds and adult day care 
services for the residents of Prince George’s County.  
 
Also in attendance for the dedication were Mr. Ronald Lipford, Mr. Andre Burwell and Mr. Ameer of Arel 
Architects, as  well as Mr. Matt Robertson of Scott-Long Construction, Inc., which are contracted partners of 
this vision and development. 

Pictured Below: 

Rev. Thomas J. Henderson, PESH Chairman (far left) and Rev. Aubrey C. Lewis, PESH Secretary (far right) 


